
Winter Season Parking Ban in effect from now until April 15th.  

Vehicles, trailers or any other type of vehicle as defined in the 

CGS 14-1, parked on Town Roads prohibiting the plowing of 

snow or sanding of roads will be deemed a menace and will be 

subject to a fine.  For your safety as well as for the Highway 

Department Employees, please restrain from parking on the 

road side especially during storms and overnight hours. 


